
 

 

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE IAMAW 
 

BY-ELECTION – 
GENERAL CHAIRPERSON (AT LARGE), WESTERN REGION 

 

RESULT 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
As a result of the by-election held yesterday, March 5, 2013, 
Brother Paul Penman has been elected to the position of General 
Chairperson (At Large), Western Region, effective from March 18, 2013, 
to December 31, 2015.  
 
We would like to congratulate Brother Penman on his victory. We would 
also like to thank Brother Grant Hornsby and Brother Joe Toth who also 
stood for election. 
 
In solidarity,  

 
Randy Smith 
Secretary-Treasurer 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
 
RS/mcb 
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